
 

April 12, 2022      
Medway Planning & Economic Development Board 

Meeting 
 

William Wallace Village – Request for 
PEDB’s Recommendation to the 

Building Commission for Building   
 

 4-7-22 letter from attorney Rita McGeary on behalf 
of developer Larry Rucki (DTRT, LLC) requesting that 
the Board authorize the Building Commissioner to 
issue building permits for the remaining structures in 
the development.   
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